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Dear Chair Nosse and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing today in support of HB 3090. 

 

As a parent of two young kids, and with relatives with substance abuse problems, I 

work hard to work to protect my kids from danger and ensure they can live long and 

healthy lives. Some threats to that are obvious, some are more subtle. 

 

Unlikely many of the bills this session, the question in front of you on this bill is 

simple:  

 

Is Oregon's priority the health of Oregonians, particularly the health of those Oregon's 

most vulnerable, including our kids? 

Or is Oregon's priority the profits of tobacco companies? 

 

Flavored tobacco and nicotine products have no place in Oregon. Please support HB 

3090. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, and your service to Oregonians. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Evan Manvel 


